
The Tanto International School, Stockholm 
    Creating Passion for Learning and Excellence since 1983 !!!!

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to The Tanto After School Club (T.A.S.C) !
We are very happy to have your child at T.A.S.C and we look forward to spending many hours, days and weeks 
creating fun, stimulating activities for your child to take part in after school, each day and during some of  the 
holidays. !
As Principal of  The Tanto International School, it is a privilege to welcome you to our ‘Fritids’. I am extremely 
proud of  our children and the staff  who work here. We have dedicated, skilled and motivated staff  who ensure 
that we aim high. Our goal is to create curiosity and a passion for learning amongst all children, whilst allowing 
children to grow personally, morally and socially. We offer many opportunities to explore craft, reading, games, 
sports and other such activities. We aim to ensure that all children love coming to T.A.S.C and have fun each 
day as well as get opportunities to relax, socialise learn about life and even continue some curriculum learning if  
they choose to. !
Our staff  take pride in what the children are doing and celebrate this by selecting a few photos each week to 
send home on the weekly mail and schedule. !
I am sure that your child will develop great friendships, learn more about being part of  a small group, demo-
cracy and equality whilst enjoying all the time they have at the club. !
Once again, may I take this opportunity to welcome you on behalf  of  our team and children at T.A.S.C !
Yours Faithfully,  

!
!
!

Mr. Rob Cameron 
Principal 
The Tanto International School 


